
Submission 
No  336 

INQUIRY INTO THE PRIVATISATION OF PRISONS AND 
PRISON-RELATED SERVICES 

Name: Ms Christine McMiUan 

Date received: 24/02/2009 



I Christine McMillan wish to put forward my submission in regards to the privatisation of 
prisons. I feel very strongly against the matter to privatise prisons as I believe it will be 
detrimental to both prisoners and staff. It is difficult enough for both inmates and staff 
now to freely access the services within the prison system. Don't make it any more 
difficult by privatising them. 

Regards Christine McMillan 


